


The Bright Vet Clinic and Dearborn 

County Animal Clinic are looking 

for a few students who are interested 

in the veterinary world and would 

like to join their team for the 

summer.  Send your resume to 

Amanda Durden 

adurdenbvc@gmail.com. 



French Club will be having their 

last club meeting for the school year 

in room 218 until 4:00 pm. They 

will be announcing Club Leaders 

for next school year. They will also 

have a club activity after 

announcing leaders. Everyone is 

welcome to attend! 



The Dearborn County 

Sheriff’s Office is now 

recruiting for Correctional 

Officers.  Go to 
DearbornCountySheriff.org/Employment

http://www.dearborncountysheriff.org/Employment


The Dearborn County 

Circuit Court Probation is 

hiring.  Contact Bill Belew

at 
bbelew@dearborncounty.in.gov

mailto:bbelew@dearborncounty.in.gov


The Japanese Club's last meeting 

will be today. They will be honoring 

the senior members. Students will 

also be able to sell or trade 

Japanese related merchandise with 

each other. Please bring cash and 

any items you wish to sell. Hope to 

see you there!







#WatchSunmanDearborn




